
  

  

Wizard of OZ Production 

6th December 

Term 4  Week 1 
Thursday 14 October 2021 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 14/10 
Coorara Cubs resumes 

  15/10  
Play Create Connect 

 18/10 
 Little Book Worms 

 19/10  
Assembly hosted by 
Rm 9 

 19/10 
 Footsteps Yr6 & Yr7 

 21/10 – 26/10 
 Book Fair 

 25/10  
Governing Council 

 26/10  

 Rm 17 & Rm 19 at 
Reynella South Expo 

Dear Famil ies, 

Welcome back! Term four has started well with all classes settled and focused on their 
learning from day one. We welcome one new staff member to our team this term.  Brianna 
Price joins our community starring as the year 1/2 teacher in Room 18. This term is 
shaping up to be a busy one. As well as our usual classroom learning programs we have 
lots of exciting events happening including Bookfair, Year 6/7 Aquatics, Reception – year 
5 swimming, year 6/7 Graduation, The Wizard of Oz performance and the Big Day Out. To 
keep up to date with what’s happening throughout the term remember to check our term 
planner and follow us on Facebook.  
 
New Principal 

I am pleased to announce that Steph Tulloch has been appointed as the Principal for the 
next five years beginning in January 2022. Steph is an experienced Principal and is 
currently the Assistant Principal at Stirling East Primary School. She is very excited to be 
joining the Coorara community. I look forward to working closely with Steph to support her 
transition to our school.  

2022 Class Placement Process 

We will soon begin organising our classes for 2022. Forming classes is a very complex 
process as we consider every child’s learning and social needs. Leadership and teachers 
use their prior knowledge of students, friendship groupings and the specific needs of your 
child to place them into the best possible learning environment. We also gather 
information from children with regard to friendships. As part of the process, parents are 
invited to share important information which they believe should be considered in the 
placement of their child/children. This is not a time to request a particular teacher but a 
chance to inform us of any relevant information in regards to your child’s learning, social 
and/or friendship needs. Parents are asked to forward relevant information in writing 

to me by Friday 5th November 2020. 

As we start to think about class placements for next year it is also crucial that we have a 
good indication of student numbers. If your child is in reception to year 5 and is leaving the 

school at the end of this year, please inform the front office as soon as possible.   

Twilight Whole School Musical Day- Monday 6th December  

The countdown is on to our whole school musical The Wizard of Oz to be performed at 
the Hopgood Theatre at Noarlunga Centre on Monday 6th December (week 9). The 

main cast have been rehearsing all year and a team of community members have been 
busy making props and costumes. This term all classes will be learning their 
songs/actions/dance during their music lessons. This is a great opportunity for all children 
to perform on stage at a professional theatre.  

Monday 6th December will be a Twilight day, the school day will start at 12:00 and 

children will need to be collected from the Hopgood Theatre after the performance. 
Coorara Kids OSHC before school care will be extended until midday. More information 

will be sent home to families soon. 

Regards, Rebecca Read 
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Fabulous Five Certificate 

CONGRATULATIONS  

TO 

Noah Mathewson 

Max Tuffin 

Charlie Clarkson 

Aymon Bentley 
 

Dentist Visit 

Term 4 - Week 4 & Week 5 

If you have not already had a visit at the School 

Dentist, please pop into the front office to 

collect a Dentist Package 

  Super Seniors 2021 

Congratulations 

to 

Maddison Lillington 

 

 

Halloween Dress-Up 

Disco 

Friday 29th October 2021 

R – 7: 6:30pm – 8:00pm 

 

BUNNINGS BBQ 

Helpers Needed! 

Saturday 6th November 
Contact the office if you can 

help. 

R 5 Swimming payments are due no later than 

MONDAY 16th November for your child to participate 

Yr6 & Yr7 Aquatics forms and payments are due no 

later than Monday 1st November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st – 26th October 
(starting at 4pm on the 21st  October) 

 

Parents please be mindful of Covid policies 

 Enter through small gate next to the library 

        QR code in and wear a mask 

 Max 40 adults at one time 
Students will visit through the day with classes and 

may come home with a wish list. 

 BIG DAY OUT 
Wednesday 8th Dec  (information to come) 

 

2022 Senior Tops 

To ensure prompt delivery, 

Senior tops are required to be 

purchase online by midnight 

31st October 2021 

Information has gone home 

to our Year 5’s 

https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0801/9875/products/27260_SENIOR_BOSS_TOP_1_large.png?v=1574392835
https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0801/9875/products/27260_SENIOR_BOSS_TOP_2_large.png?v=1574392835

